
Bible Study 

 

In order to help keep our parish community engaged in 

spiritual growth, an opportunity to participate in a study 

of the Gospel of Matthew Part II will be available for all 

parishioners.  

This 6-week study will be available online, beginning 

May 19th and 20th on Tuesday mornings at 10:00 AM or 

Wednesday evenings at 7:00 PM. If the “Shelter in Place 

Order” is lifted during these six weeks, we will meet in 

the parish hall. 

The prior study of Matthew is NOT a prerequisite as this 

is a separate study. 

You are encouraged to sign up by Wednesday April 29th 

by contacting Susan Dywan at 

susanmdywan@gmail.com or (219) 628-4078. 

Please consider exploring Christ’s ministry through the 

experiences of St. Matthew.  
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